AWANA Child Online Registration - There are also two chances to pre-register your child for our 2016-2017 AWANA program, which kicks off on Sun., Sept. 11. Families with children age two (by Sept. 1) through Grade 5 (this fall) can register them at the tables in the Activity Center hallway on Sun., Sept. 4 and Sun. Sept. 11 after the 10:30 AM services. This exciting program (which blends scripture memory, life application, and fun!) happens throughout the school year each Sun. night, from 5:15-6:45 PM. Awana clubs are divided into the following age groups: Age 2 (by Sept. 1) - PUGGLES; Age 3 (by Sept. 1) - JR. CUBBIES; Age 4 (by Sept. 1) to Pre-K - CUBBIES; Kindergarten to Grade 2 - SPARKS; and Grades 3-5 - TRUTH and TRAINING (T&T). Come by the Activity Center hallway for more details! NOTE: Any parent who comes to Kickoff on Sun. night, Sept. 11 and hasn't yet registered their children should plan to come early and expect a wait.

Are you ready to "Awake" and serve? Our Awake Cafe needs you! We are looking for some volunteers (16 and up) to serve on occasion in our coffee shop. No prior training necessary! This is a great avenue to serve with our teens and help raise money for mission's trips! Email wendy.fulp@tbcnow.org if you are interested!

Single and Parenting is looking for a male and female facilitator for the fall season. For more information, contact Debbie Nirdlinger at 336-684-9768.

Ushers Needed - If you already attend the Praise and Worship, then you already know it is the fastest growing service. I invite you to sign up to be an usher and help your fellow brothers and sisters. The only requirement is a kind smile and a nice handshake. We can train you on the rest! You can help us once a month, every third week, or every week. The schedule you choose will work for us. If interested, please contact Jeff Huffman at 336-462-1493 or at Jeffhuffman66@gmail.com.

If you enjoy singing and would like to sing with the choir for the Christmas production we will begin rehearsing on Sun. night, Sept. 4, at 5:15 PM downstairs in the Choir Room (E-106). If you have any questions, contact Scott Compton at 996-7573 ext. 103 or at scott.compton@tbcnow.org.

The **Bible Institute** will have new start - beginning Sat., Sept. 10, at 9:30 AM, the Triad Bible Institute will begin a new study on "the Epistle to the Romans" by Douglas Moo.

Griefshare Ministry will begin on Mon., Sept. 12, at 7 PM, in Room E-106. For more information, go online at tbcnow.org or contact Tiny Simpson at 336-993-4714.

Single and Parenting will begin on Tues., Sept. 13, from 6:30-8:30 PM, in the loft. Childcare is provided up through the 5th grade. Please join us as we receive encouragement from other single parents.

Mom Connection will begin on Thurs., Sept. 15, in the Kids Street Worship Center from 9:30-11:30 AM. This is an exciting opportunity for fellowship and growth at TBC for moms of all ages and stages in life! For more information go online to www.tbcnow.org/mom.

All adult ladies are invited to "When life gives you scraps...be a piece maker" on Fri., Sept. 16, at 6:30 PM, in the Youth Room. Our special speaker will be Shannon Warden. This is a free event, and no nursery will be provided. We have limited space, so sign up today online or on the sheet on the Connector Wall.



August 31, 2016

tbcnow.org #tbctoday

Prayers

Linda Percell (regular visitor) – Please continue to pray for Jim's (regular visitor) brother, Bob Percell (non-member), who lives in Tennessee. He is doing much better and the wound on his heal has started healing. Please continue to pray for healing.

Also, pray for my brother, Wilson (non-member), who lives in Virginia. He is in the hospital. His oxygen level keeps dropping extremely low. Pray that they will be able to determine and treat the issue.

Rebecca Reid (member) – Thank you for your prayers for Pastor Odell and Sylvia Link (non-members). Pastor Odell's heart surgery went well. He did have some swelling in his arm after surgery and they found a blood clot. They will treat it with medicine and monitor the clot. Also, his wife Sylvia had some tests run and the results came back non-cancerous. Please continue to pray for both of them.

Also, my cousin, Kirk Nance, who lived in Michigan passed away on Saturday from an inoperable brain tumor. Please pray for the family during this difficult time.

Congratulations to Whitney and Drew Anderson (members) on the birth of their daughter, Lola Vivian Grace Anderson. She was born on Monday morning, August 29. She weighs 6 lbs. 7 oz. Mom and baby are doing well. Also, congratulations to Harrison, her big brother.

Sandra Prater (member) - Please remember Ken Prater (member) in your prayers. He has been admitted to Wake Forest Baptist Hospital with extreme weakness and inability to walk. He will probably be moved to a facility for physical therapy after he is stabilized.

Faith Bibb (member) -Please pray for Danny's mother, Joyce Bibb. She was admitted to the hospital for observation, and she should find out if surgery is needed.

Leah Burnette (member & missionary to Mozambique) - Please pray for my husband Daryl. He was diagnosed with malaria. Pray that his nausea will subside; his fever will break, and that he can eat and drink. Pray that he doesn't get dehydrated.

Daniel Brown (member) -Please help us pray for my niece and her husband, Camerin and Don Whitaker (non-member). Don's dad died suddenly over the weekend. Pray that The Lord will be glorified in all this and that He would touch their hearts during this time.

Jason Collins (member) - Please keep Scott Whitehead (member) and his family in your prayers. His father who was recently diagnosed with cancer passed away.

Information

Triad Ringers Handbell Choir will begin weekly rehearsals on a new day and time, which is Mondays at 7 PM. There's always room in the handbell ministry for new members. Find out more by contacting Cindy Bousman at 336-686-5796.